



## CITY OF PITTSBURGH

## OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT & BUDGET

CITY-COUNTY BUILDING

July 20, 2023

The Honorable President and Members of Council 5<sup>th</sup> Floor, City-County Building 414 Grant Street
Pittsburgh, PA 15219
Dear President and Members of Council:

Attached is a resolution reallocating ESG-CV funding that must be spent before the September 30, 2023 spending deadline.

We respectfully request a waiver of Rule 8. The notification of moving these funds came after last week's deadline. However, we need to move this ESG-CV funding quickly, as the spending deadline is September 30, 2023.

Your favorable consideration of the Resolution is requested.

Sincerely,

Jake Pawlak

Director, Office of Management & Budget